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Judges 1, Isaiah 30, Hebrews 13

They asked Yahweh,  Heard and Waited

It came to pass the “children of Israel asked Yahweh” (1:1). “And 
Judah  went  up;  and  Yahweh delivered...  into  their  hand...  ten 
thousand men” (1:4). The house of Joseph went up against Bethel 
“and Yahweh was with them” (1:22) and they were successful.

Yahweh says through Isaiah, “Woe to the rebellious children, that 
take counsel, but not of me; and that cover with a covering, but not of 
my spirit”(30:1). Instead of one putting to flight ten thousand, one 
enemy would cause a thousand to flee. But Yahweh will “wait, that 
he may be gracious unto you.. for Yahweh is Mighty Ones of 
judgment: blessed are all they that wait for him” (30:18) and don't 
flee. “Though Yahweh give you the bread of adversity, and the water 
of affliction, yet .. thine ears shall hear a word behind thee, saying, 
'This is the way, walk ye in it', when ye turn to the right hand, and 
when ye turn to the left”(30:20-21). “Yahweh shall cause his glorious 
voice to be heard” (30:30).

“Remember.. them which suffer adversity, as being yourselves also 
in the body” (13:3). “Remember them which have the rule over you, 
who have spoken unto you the word of God: whose faith follow, 
considering the end of their conversation” (13:7). In other words hear 
and wait. “Be content with such things as ye have” for we hear when 
Yahweh says, “I will never leave thee, nor forsake thee”. We wait 
for the enemy to flee, “so that we may boldly say, 'The Lord is my 
helper, and I will not fear what man shall do unto me'” (13:5-6). By 
Yeshua who suffered outside the gate to bring grace “let us offer the 
sacrifice of praise to God continually..the fruit of our lips giving 
thanks to his name” (13:15). Having heard, we wait.
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